
 
January 24, 2018 
 
 
Dear Kate Walker, 
 
Thank you for your interest and time in submitting a proposal for the opportunity to have 
your project funded during Treefort Music Fest 2018. For this inaugural opportunity, we 
had eleven artists across the three opportunities apply. It was an absolute pleasure to 
see the response from the community and review the variety of ideas and projects that 
were submitted. 
 
The selection panel consisted of three members who served to represent the Arts & 
History Commission, Treefort Music Fest, and the local arts community.  The members 
convened to review each proposal and make recommendations on which projects 
would receive funding. 
 
On behalf of the selection panel, I am sorry to inform you that your project has not 
been selected.  This outcome was largely due to the proposal missing a budget, which 
consequently lowered the overall score. 
 
We truly appreciate the time and effort that you put into your proposal and genuinely 
hope that you will consider applying to other projects in the future; we are excited to 
be able to offer this type of artist opportunity on an annual basis.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have. 
 
Thank you for your contribution to the cultural community in Boise! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Catina Crum 
Public Arts Assistant 
cecrum@cityofboise.org 
208.608.7789 
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